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33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Remembrance Sunday 

Sat 12 Nov	 	 5.00pm	 Confession Available	 HA	 


	 	 5.30pm Vigil Mass HA Baby Benjamin 

Sun 13 Nov 33rd Sunday OT 9.15am Sunday Mass   HF All those who have died in War 

	 4.30pm Sunday Mass HA	Thanksgiving Dida Well 85th b’day 

Mon 14 Nov	 	 No Mass  	 Fr Robin’s Day off	 	  

Tue 15 Nov	 S. Albert the Great	 9.30am	 Mass	 	 HF	 


Wed 16 Nov      	 S. Edmund of Abingdon	 9.30am	 Mass	 	 HA	Gabriel Fasiny(RIP)


Thur 17 Nov	 S. Hilda of Whitby	 6.30pm	 Adoration (w/ Confession)	 HF


	 	 7.30pm	 Mass HF


Fri 18 Nov     Dedication Basilicas Peter & Paul	9.30am	 Requiem Memorial Mass	 HA	Maria Cyfka 

Sat 19 Nov	 	 5.00pm	 Confession Available	 HA


	 	 5.30pm Vigil Mass HA	Deceased of the Gorniock Family 

Sun 20 Nov Christ the King 9.15am Sunday Mass   HF Craig Burley (RIP) 

	 11.00am Sunday Mass HA	Missa pro populous


✢ ✢  
Offertory Collection 

Because of the move away from cash the offertory 
collection at Holy Angels and Holy Family Churches is 

taken at the door rather than passing the plate around the 
church. 

Both churches have the opportunity for cashless giving and 
cash and we thank you for your generosity. It is your 

donations which pay for our churches. Please contact the 
office for information about standing orders, often the best 

way to manage your giving to the church. 

Second Collection Next Week 
Arundel Cathedral maintenance fund 

Thankyou for the Retired Priest’s Fund Collection 
HF £77.00 (Cash £39.00; Dona £38.00) 
HA £306.00 (Cash £86.00 Dona £220) 

NOTICES 

November - month of the Holy Souls

The whole month is kept as a month of prayer for the Holy 
Souls. We are encouraged to have masses offered for our 
loved ones during this month and at both churches there is 
a book for our loved ones names to written down to be 
placed upon the altar and prayed for at every mass. We 
may visit their graves, and place a picture of them on our 
home altar.

Remembrance Sunday 13th November. As usual there 
will be no 11am mass at Ash, but instead (as last year) 
a Sunday afternoon mass at 4.30pm to enable people 
to attend the Remembrance Sunday Prayers at the Ash 
memorial if they wish. 

http://www.holyangelsash.org
http://www.holyfamilyfarnham.co.uk


Bishop Richard has published a new Pastoral Plan for 
the Diocese, The Word Who Is Life, 2022. You can read 
and download the new Plan on the diocesan website.
https://www.abdiocese.org.uk/diocese/pastoral-plan

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Aldershot are 
looking for Lunchtime Supervisors (5 days a week) 
Ø Monday to Friday Noon - 1.30pm
Ø Term time only plus inset days for training
Ø Supporting children on the playground as well as in the 
dinner halls
Ø Salary £9.50 per hour (7.5hrs per week) 

Application forms are available from the school office or 
email admin@st-josephs.hants.sch.uk.

Saturday, 19 November 2022 10:30am - 4:00pm 
Worth School VI Form Centre, RH10 4SD 

A day of formation, reflection and conversation aimed at 
existing catechists, those who are interested in exploring 
becoming a catechist and those who might need a little 
encouragement to consider this vocation. If you are 
involved or interested in working with Children's Liturgy, 
Baptism, First Holy Communion and Reconciliation, 
Confirmation or RCIA, you are very welcome to come 
along.

The doors will be open from 10.30am for refreshments, 
with the programme beginning at 11am. We aim to finish at 
around 4pm. The venue is the newly built VI Form Centre 
at Worth School - there will be signs and stewards to help 
you find your way. Refreshments will be provided 
throughout the day, but you should bring a packed lunch as 
there are no local shops within easy reach.

There is no formal charge for this event, but we will 
encourage your parish to pay a donation of £10 per person 
to cover the costs of this event.

For more information, please contact Jon Harman, 
Formation Adviser:
Jon.Harman@abdiocese.org.uk

We look forward to welcoming you! More information will be 
sent closer to the event.

World Day of the Poor
Sunday 13 November 2022 is the sixth World Day of the 
Poor, with the theme of “For your sakes Christ became 
poor” (2 Cor 8:9).
Pope Francis, in his message for the day, laments that just 
as the world was emerging from the “tempest of the 
pandemic”, a new catastrophe appeared on the horizon: 
the Russian invasion of Ukraine and the brutal war which 
has followed. The war has displaced millions of Ukrainian 
people and caused global economic turbulence, with food 
shortages and rising energy costs which will affect the 
poorest this winter.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,
 

You will, I am sure, recall the work in which many of you 
were involved earlier in the year, answering Pope Francis’ 

call to respond to the Synod questions. Our response, 
collated with the other Dioceses, formed the submission 
from England and Wales to the Synod office in Rome.

 
The process of the Synod has recently been adjusted, not 

only with an extension into 2024, but also to include an 
additional opportunity to review, at a local level, a 

document that has been written by a group reflecting on the 
submissions from across the world. This expansion and 

extension of the process is a positive sign of the 
overwhelming response to the call, driven by the Holy 

Spirit.
 

I would like to invite you all to read and reflect on this paper 
called the ‘Working Document for the Continental Stage’ 
and consider the three questions that are posed towards 

the end of Section 4. These questions can be reflected on 
and answered online. 

The title of the document is taken from Isaiah 54, ‘Enlarge 
the space of your tent.’ This reminds us that we are all 

called to take part in this journey, as we consider how to be 
a Church that is expanding our welcome and ‘proclaiming 

the Gospel of Jesus to all peoples.’
 

Thank you for continuing to contribute to this important 
journey for the life and mission of the Church.

 
With every Blessing,

+ Richard

As the weather turns colder don’t forget that there is an 
opportunity for warmth, conversation and coffee in the 
week after our Tuesday and Wednesday morning masses.

Parish Office: The Parish Office is currently normally open 
on Wednesday and Friday Mornings. Please use the 
normal telephone number ( 01252 321 422 ) and parish 
email address: holyofficesurrey@gmail.com

https://assets.website-files.com/5ed93a8802f9816a9341c2a2/635b8aa2aff7c9631c9ccbb9_WORKING%20DOCUMENT%20FOR%20THE%20CONTINENTAL%20STAGE%20October%202022.pdf?ct=t(EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2_17_2022_14_56_COPY_02)&mc_cid=1681b54ead&mc_eid=4b379507f3
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=wtv1K-8X_E6hyastxO3v0LF_U7pWNDZEruOcuy-ER6ZURDJXVVkyTFNaQUlNS0Q2WDlaTllGVU5DUi4u&ct=t(EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2_17_2022_14_56_COPY_02)&mc_cid=1681b54ead&mc_eid=4b379507f3
mailto:holyofficesurrey@gmail.com

